
42 STANDING COMMITTEE

Your Sub-Ccommittee discussed, at some length, representations 
received from the Non-Pensioned Veterans Widows Association, and 
recommends as follows:

That the travelling and other expenses incurred for attending 
before the Committee on March 10th, 1960, be paid to the delegates 
of the Non-Pensioned Veterans Widows Association, namely, 
the Mrs. Wainford, Douglas, Cooper, Hickey, Mortimer, Hills, Wheaton, 
Robinson, Jacob and Hampsen.

Following discussion Mr. Forgie moved, seconded by Mr. Macdonald 
(Kings), that the report be adopted. The report was adopted.

At 12.25 p.m. the Committee went into executive session and at 12.35 
p.m. adjourned to meet again on Thursday, March 24th.

J. E. O’CONNOR,
Clerk of the Committee.


